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CHELMSFORD SENIOR CENTER OCTOBER 
2021 

 

The Senior Center is CLOSED 
for  

Columbus Day 
Monday, October 11 

   

As of September 13, 2021 
The Chelmsford Board of Health issued a  

Face Mask Recommendation in 
 Indoor Public Places 

 

With Covid 19 cases increasing across the region, the 
Chelmsford Board of Health unanimously voted at a mee!ng 
on September 13, 2021 that anyone, regardless of vaccina!on 
status, who is over 2 years of age should wear a mask when in 
any indoor public places.  
 

The Board of Health encourages all who are eligible to get 
vaccinated against Covid 19. Free tes!ng is available for anyone 
who needs tes!ng, (Mass.gov/cvid-10-tes!ng) 

Dear Residents, 
 

I hope that you are in good health and are 
enjoying the fall season. October brings the 
beautiful colors of the fall foliage. Columbus 
Day is observed on the 11th and Halloween falls 
on a Sunday.   
 

The Fall Annual Town Meeting will convene on 
Monday, October 18 at 7:30 p.m. at the Senior 
Center. There are 30 articles under 
consideration. The Town Meeting 
Representatives will consider funding for 
roadway construction, charter amendments 
pertaining to town meeting representative 
elections, and amendments to the zoning bylaw 
pertaining to stormwater design guidelines.   

The elected 162 Town Meeting 
Representatives from across the Town’s nine 
voter precincts vote on the town meeting 
warrant articles. However, any registered voter 
is welcome to participate in the debate at Town 
Meeting. The Town Meeting sessions will also 
be televised live by Chelmsford Telemedia. 
 

If you are interested in serving on a public 
board or committee, check the Town’s website 
regularly for vacancies and fill out an 
application www.townofchelmsford.us. As 
always, please contact my office at 978-250-
5201 with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Cohen 
Town Manager        
 
 

From the Director’s Desk… 
 

Our Center is vibrant and active again. People 
are enjoying the space, and each other. We 
are kicking off a new program this month! In 
partnership with the Discovery Center, a non-
profit dedicated to increasing civic engagement 
in older adults, we are going to start our own 
Discovery Center in Chelmsford. First, we are 
looking for volunteers to help others find their 
purpose and place in life, now that they have 
time in retirement to do things they love. Then 
those volunteers will have office hours here at 
the Senior Center to meet with people about 
what opportunities are available locally to fulfill 
those aspirations. Interested? Come to the 
information session on October 21st to find out 
more! 

~Debi 
“The meaning of life is to find 

your gift. The purpose of life is 
to give it away.” 


